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RESOLUTION

concerning taxes

The Staff Union of ILO, convened at its Annual General Meeting of 7 October,

NOTING that the host country is levying more and more special taxes on officials
who are not subject to income taxation,

RECALLING that salaries of staff members are already taxed through the system of
staff assessment and that they cannot be imposed double taxation,

DEPLORING that national Professional staff are excluded from reimbursement for
special school taxes and that General Service staff have received only partial reimbursement,

INSTRUCTS the Staff Union Committee to insist on the full reimbursement to all
officials concerned of all special taxes imposed by the host country.


